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A certain media organization carried an interview with Capcom President Haruhiro Tsujimoto. Regarding the 

reference to a pay system in the interview article, Haruhiro Tsujimoto did not make any comments on adjusting 

strength of characters in the game by using this type of system.  

Furthermore, details regarding “Street Fighter 5”, including the title itself, were not officially announced at this 

point. 
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